
Levens Playing Fields Youth Consultation - 2021

KEY are working in partnership with the Levens Playing
Fields Committee and a core  group of  Young People
exploring facilities for young people in the village. 

The  young  people  started  with  a  questionnaire  in
November 2020. The feedback from the young people
of the village showed that their most popular choices
were a pump track and a skate park. 

A  group  of  young  people  have  since  been  meeting
weekly,  to  explore  the possible  facilities  that  will  be
good for all types of wheels – bikes, skateboards, roller
skates and blades, scooters, balance bikes, etc.

After listening to lots of people and having looked at lots of alternatives, the young
people  have  designed  one  solution  that  they  feel  will  not  spoil  anyone  else’s
enjoyment of the village playing field and will allow them to have an amazing safe
space, in the heart of their village.

Their idea is to use the MUGA, which they think is currently underused, unappealing,
and grey. The young people think that this plan will be fantastic for both older and
younger people in Levens (and maybe even some brave adults).

The village consultation in  July  2021 attracted over  80 people,  who came to see
proposals for the two new projects, discuss, ask questions, and leave comments.


